
 

 

 

 

Dear Pastor, 
  
In July, the deceptively-named “Respect for Marriage Act” was rushed through the U.S. House of 
Representatives and quickly sent to the U.S. Senate. The bill would jeopardize the religious 
freedom of millions of Americans who follow the biblical definition of marriage as being between 
one man and one woman.  
  
This proposed bill should concern every church and ministry. 
  
[SIGN THE STATEMENT] 
  
We’re hearing that the “Respect for Marriage Act” will get a full Senate vote in as little as two 
weeks—and many Senators are still on the fence about how they will vote.  
  
That’s why the Senate needs to hear from church and ministry leaders like you about the clear 
and present danger the bill poses to religious freedom.  
  
The ADF Church and Ministry Alliance plans to send a letter to the Senate, signed by church and 
ministry leaders nationwide, expressing opposition to the proposed bill.  
 
Please take 30 seconds to sign the statement now and make sure your voice is heard. We are 
aiming to have at least 1,000 signatures by Thursday, September 8th, 2022. 
  
[SIGN THE STATEMENT] 
  
Blessings, 
  
ADF Church & Ministry Alliance 
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